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The project constructs a new interchange 
on the Suncoast Parkway / SR 589 at Ridge 
Road. This is a partnership project between 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise and Pasco 
County. A full interchange will be 
constructed, with access provided to/from 
the Suncoast Parkway / SR 589 in both the 
northbound and southbound directions. 
The interchange will enhance regional 
accessibility and enhance hurricane 
evacuation. 

Project Status 

This project is in Design.  

Construction is funded for Fiscal Year 2020. 
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